



4th meeting.

Thursday 12th March 18:30 Brussels hour.

1. Coronavirus
2. Timetable solutions

1. Due to the Coronavirus virus, coordinators and partners have decided to postpone the first mobility to September. We would like to do the mobility from the 21st September to the 25th September.

- We need to communicate to families and the school that we are going to postpone the mobility.
- We change the mobility because there are many risks.
- We are going to compile documents from all countries from our agencies and government to justify the postponement of the mobility. Then we will share the documents with each other.

Please add your documents to this folder:

<https://drive.google.com/open?id=131Ztb1dbBinkj85luZW3ecYUxyXLB-dP>

- We have to explain everything to our Agencies. For example, Spain need to explain that they have already paid flights and insurances.

2. We have decided not to modify the dates for the 2nd mobility to Poland.

We will get ready for the Portuguese mobility in March and April.

We will get ready for the Polish mobility in May and June.

I will add all exercises in the TwinSpace next week. (16th to 22nd March)

Additional topics:

- Sweatshirts. I will design the sweatshirt and send it to partners. I will add it to the TwinSpace and make some news for dissemination.
- Directors' interviews. I have explained to partners that we have had a response from the directors we chose to interview. We have already written some news for dissemination. Other partners are going to send emails to the directors ASAP.